
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Congratulations 

 

Thurlby Stars Certificate Winners 

We would like to congratulate our Thurlby Stars for demonstrating one of our Thurlby Values this week. Our 

winners are: 

 

Reception –  Bradley, Betsy and Florence 

Year 1    - Edith and Kaleb 

Year 2    -  Matilda and Lyla 

Year 3    -  Ryan and Thea 

Year 4    -  Georgia and Sophia 

Year 5 –  Chloe and Lilly 

Year 6 -  Hattie and Jorgie 

 

Attendance 

Our average attendance figure, for the week beginning 26th September 2022, was 93.4%. We have a number 

of children on holiday which has affected our figures and a few bugs going around at the moment. Hopefully, 

our poorly children will be back to full health next week. Also, please remember that holidays, during term time, 

will not be authorised. 

Year 3 

This week, Year 3 have been learning about the different types of rock. They 

completed an experiment with some Fruitella in which they squashed the sweets 

together gently to create a sedimentary rock. Then we applied more heat and pressure 

with our hands to form a metamorphic rock. Finally, we placed our metamorphic rocks in 

the microwave for 15 seconds to create an igneous rock once it cooled.” 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Ambassadors 

We are currently on the lookout for some sports ambassadors to encourage sports throughout our school. We 

will be looking for 2 children in each KS2 class for the role. They will need to be hard working, sports loving 

individuals, who will be enthusiastic about sports in Thurlby. To apply for the role, the children will need to 

write a letter to Mr Barratt, by Friday 7th October, explaining why they believe they would be a great Sports 

Ambassador. Thank you. 
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HARVEST 2022 

 

On Thursday 13th October, we will be holding our harvest assembly in school.  Once again, we are going to 

support Bourne Foodbank, a charity local to us https://bournefoodbank.org.uk/.  They provide emergency 

food and support to those in need in Bourne and the surrounding area.  We would be very grateful if you are 

able to contribute, by your child bringing in an item to school, on this day.  We look forward to welcoming 

Maureen Cornell, a volunteer from the charity, to join us in our assembly to receive the products we donate.  

The Bourne Foodbank has advised that the following items are in regular demand and donations of these 

goods would be very much appreciated.  However, they do already have a very good stock of pasta and cereal. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note that charity does not collect fresh foods as they do not keep 

very long.  

Thank you for your support.  Anything that you are able to give will be 

gratefully received.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA – Bag2School 

collection 

Just a reminder that the 

Bag2School collection is next 

Friday 7th October.  

Donation bags are coming home with your child 

today. If you fill the donation bag and still have 

more, you can use any other bag to donate your 

items and don’t forget to ask grandparents, 

friends and neighbours to have a sort out as well! 

 

 

 

 

https://bournefoodbank.org.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

Open Day – Thursday 13th October 

Please see the information opposite 

regarding an Open Day at the Bourne 

Children’s Centre offering a wide range of 

donated baby and children’s clothing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 plea 

Just a reminder that egg boxes are needed for the science experiment on Monday please. Any donations very 

gratefully received. Many thanks.  

Royal Albert Hall Event – Wednesday 16th November 

It is the last day to order early bird tickets for our Royal Albert Hall choir performance. Our choir parents 

are invited to book tickets to attend. Book tickets before Friday 30th September 2022 quoting 'Early Bird' 

to receive a 15% discount on all bookings: https://www.royalalberthall.com/tickets/events/2022/music-for-

youth 

 

 

School email address 

Could you please ensure that all future correspondence to our school is now sent via 

enquiries@th.keystonemat.org  Many thanks. 

 

 

 

 

Half Term Clubs and Activities  

Please see some flyers at the end of our newsletter for details of clubs and activities taking place in the local 

area during the half term break. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs K Finch 

Head of School 

 

Upcoming Calendar Dates 

Thursday 6th October -  Flu immunisation team in school – am 

Friday 7th October -   PTFA - Bag2School collection @ 9.00am 

Monday 10th October -  Parents’ evening  

Thursday 13th October-  Harvest Festival 

Tuesday 18th October -  Parents’ evening 

Friday 21st October -   PTFA ‘Dare to be Different Day’ 

End of Term 1  

Monday 31st October -  Training Day 

Tuesday 1st November -  Start of Term 2 

Friday 11th November -  School photographs (revised date) 
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Premier Education 

 

One Touch Football 



Stamford School Rugby Clubs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


